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Little Bowden Bowling Club members on the occasion of the 
quarter finals of the 2011 Men’s County Fours Competition 
which was held at Blaby Bowls Club Blaby Leicestershire, on 
Sunday 15 May 2011. 
 Back row  Ray West, Bill Sneath, Colin Eastwick, Richard Hall 
 Front row  Myles Clements, John McGuigan, Alan Hickman, 
Bernard Bowen 

 
Little Bowden was the only club in Leicestershire to have two 
teams represented at this stage, i.e. the last eight teams of the 
competition.   
 

 
 

West, Sneath, Bowen & Hall forming one team and Eastwick, 
Hickman, Clements & McGuigan the other.   
 
Little Bowden were last present at this stage of the competition 
in 2002, and to have two teams present is a very memorable 
occurrence in what is the premier county bowls team 
competition. 


